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From: mweinstein7 @everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marc Weinstein

To: Brown, Don

Subject: [External] Please adopt the Clean Vehicle Standards R24-17 for clean air
Date: Thursday, March 6, 2025 10:43:07 PM

Dear Board Clerk Don Brown,

Transportation is the largest source of climate warming emissions in Illinois, and hundreds of lives are lost every
year to health impacts from diesel pollution. The science shows that these state standards would save lives and
benefit our state, putting our state on track to meeting our climate goals and taking an important step towards
making sure that all Illinois communities have clean air to breathe.

| support any standards that can help combat pollution, including limiting the use of fossil fuels and moving to
electric or hydrogen propulsion in cars and trucks.

However, in order to "keep the public behind the movement"”, it's also important that such policies remain cognizant
of economic impact to companies and the public, so transitions should be crafted with that in mind.

Sincerely,

Marc Weinstein

Elmhurst, IL
mweinstein7@comcast.net
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